% DSWD

Deparimaent of Social Weifare and Development

FIELD OFFICE IX

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF ALL STAGES OF PROCUREMENT

Last March 14, 2020 DSWD Secretary Rolando Joselito D. Bautista signed the DSWD Advisory
No. 1 series of 2020 on the Guidelines for the Prevention, Control and Mitigation of the Spread
of the Coronavirus Disease - 19 (COVID-19) in the DSWD Central Office, Field Offices, Other
Facilities, Attached and Supervised Agencies. On the Conduct of DSWD Group Activities, the
advisory stated:

‘All DSWD-led activities (i.e. workshops/ seminars/ trainings involving internal and external
stakeholders) are suspended/postponed until further notice”

In compliance to the above-mentioned advisory, all scheduled Public Bidding activities
specifically the Procurement of Food Stuff for Supplementary Feeding Program (SFP) in

Zamboanga Peninsula for the months of March and April are hereby
suspended/postponed until further notice.

Issued on March 16, 2020.

Maria Corazon G. Sumicad

BAC Chairperson
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